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Notice Concerning Change in the Date of Acquisition of Assets of Solder Materials 

Business of Henkel AG & Co. KGaA 

 

Harima Chemicals Group hereby announces that the date of acquisition of commercial rights, 

assets, etc. related to the Solder Materials business of German chemical manufacturer Henkel 

AG & Co. KGaA, as previously announced on December 16, 2021, has been changed as follows:  

 

1. Reason of date change  

 

Harima Chemicals Group has been making preparations for a successful asset acquisition 

following conclusion of afore-mentioned agreement, including procedures for obtaining required 

permits. However, part of said procedures are expected to be delayed for reasons pertaining to 

the widespread of the current pandemic, which made it necessary to postpone the date of asset 

acquisition, as described below:  

 

2. Details of date change  

 

 Date before change Date after change 

Date of asset acquisition April 1, 2022 

(tentative) 

April ~ June, 2022 

(tentative) 

 

3. Future outlook 

 

The impact of this change in the date of asset acquisition on the consolidated financial results 

for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2022 is expected to be negligible, but we will make an 

announcement as soon as there is a need to do so. 


